
 
 

   

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
        pastorkriswint@comcast.net                                         pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Alan Kratz, Ken Paul & Marvin Reinford 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 

www.finlandmc.org 

Announcements:  

 We are in need of 2 Sunday school teachers for the upcoming school year. 
Please consider giving of your time to our children in the 2nd & 3rd grade 
class or the 4th & 5th grade class. Please see Sherry Frederick if interested. 

 
  We are looking for help with the Hospitality Committee. If you like to serve 
others, this is a great place to plug in. If you're interested see Jina Reinford.   

 
  We will be having a baptism on Sunday, July 15th. If you desire to be a part 
of this baptism, please see Pastor Kris or Pastor Gerry. 

 
  Men's Breakfast “The Hunt”- Saturday, June 30,  7:00am-8:30am featuring 
a Big Pennsylvania Breakfast, hunter’s pictures, stories, and safety. 
Inspirational talk: "The Great Hunt" Based on Jeremiah 29:13. Please sign-up 
on the sheet at the bulletin board near the Kitchen. 

 
  Please make note: Starting next Sunday, May 27th we will only be staffing the 
nursery for 2nd service. Please feel free to stay with your child in the nursery 
during 1st service, should you feel you need to take them out. We also 
encourage you to take your little ones to Sunday School with you. 

 
 SUMMERFEST AT CAMP MEN-0-LAN:  Mark your calendars for Men-O-Lan’s 
28th Annual Summerfest & Benefit Auction on May 26, 2018 from 7:30 a.m. – 
2:00 p.m.  This year will feature raffle & silent auctions starting at 8:30 a.m. 
and a live auction starting at 9:30 a.m.  There are some amazing items up for 
auction this year.  Picture yourself on an African Hunting Safari, a weekend 
RV rental, in the Diamond Club at a Phillies game, sailing on Lake Nockamixon 
and many more great items.   There will be carnival games and inflatables for 
the kids, hayrides, live animal show, and paddle boats.  Food concession 
stands will open at 10:30 a.m.  Please join us for a day of fun and support of 
Camp Men-O-Lan! 

 
  Host an international student this summer for 1-4 weeks. For more 
information see bulletin board or to sign up contact Rosanne Kelsall. 
rosannek@amhomelife.org or call 215-206-9815. 

 
 Outreach mission - Finland is the Mac and Cheese church for The Open Link 
pantry this year. Please place donations in the box located on the table 
outside of the Sanctuary.  
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Pre-service Prayer 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30am 
Fellowship and Refreshments 10:30-11:00am 

 
Nursery care is provided for children 3 years and under  

during both services & Sunday School, with a break for fellowship time. 

 
 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 
 

Worship in Song   

Scripture – (ESV pew Bible page 938)                                 Daniel 3                               

Sermon – “Not with our Strength”                               Pastor Kris 

Sharing Time & Prayer                                                     Ken Paul     

Benediction and Blessing                       Pastor Kris 
         

 

Next Sunday: “Not by our Own Way” – Daniel 4”  
                      
                        * * * * * * * * * * 
 
 

This Week at Finland 
    Tuesday, 7:15pm – Worship team practice 
    Wednesday, 6:45pm – Fusion Youth/Club/Dig Deeper Night  
    Friday – Group leaves for Puerto Rico service week 
      
     
 
 
 

     
 

                                                      Today Next Week 

Greeters Merv & Ellen Rutt (1st svc) 
Stacey & Rachel Kolb (2nd svc) 

Les & Martha Guntz (1st svc) 
Darryl & Eleanor Wallace (2nd svc) 

Nursery Naomi Hawkins & Rose Longacre (1stss) 
Edna Fithen & Lydia Clemmer (2nd svc) 

 
Bev Ehst & Rachel Reinford (2nd svc) 

Ushers Larry & Dee Dee Good (1st svc) 
Arlin Benner (2nd svc) 

Larry & Dee Dee Good (1st svc) 
Arlin Benner (2nd svc) 

Closing Jim & Ruth Delp - May       Jim & Ruth Delp - May 

 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
 

        Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the Community Room 

        Toddlers (2-3 years old) next to the Nursery 

        Preschool (4-5 years old) Room 102 first floor hallway 

        Kindergarten & Grade 1 - Room 101 first floor hallway 

        Grades 2 & 3 - Room 201 second floor hallway 

        Grades 4 & 5 - Room 203 second floor hallway 

        Middle School - Room 202 second floor hallway 

        High School - Rooms 204 & 205 second floor hallway 

        Post High - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 

        Adult Classes: 

       “None Like Him” - D-6 Curriculum - Classroom 1 (office hallway) 

       “Serving with Eyes Wide Open” – Classroom 2 (behind the mailboxes) 

        Men's Class – “Acknowledging God” G-2 in the gym 

        Women's Class –“A Study on Forgiveness” - G-1 in the gym 

         

   Last Week's Attendance & Offering 
 1st Service – 123   2nd Service – 74 

 

   *In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
     place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

   **15% of our general offering this month will be 
    given to the following mission: 

Lydia Good with Wycliffe Bible Translators 
*$3,550.00 was given to both “MCC and Crossroads Pregnancy Care”  

our April monthly missions 


